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CONTACT:  riverandseapublicity@gmail.com 
 

FALL/WINTER BIRD WATCHING IN BELFAST HARBOR WITH BBWC 
 

BELFAST, MAINE.  Winter is the best season for seeing birds in Belfast Harbor. We get several 
arctic species coming down “south” here for better eating. Many of our resident birds are also 
here.  The Belfast Bay Watershed Coalition invites the public to drop in at the Belfast 
Footbridge where Ron Harrell and Gary Gulezian lead a monthly bird watch. 
 

From November through March, on the second Saturday of each month, Gary and Ron will be 
at the footbridge at 8:30 am with their telescopes to show people whatever birds are in the 
harbor area and answer questions about them.  The bird watch will last until 
10:00am, depending on the amount of bird activity present and weather conditions.  Bring 
binoculars and dress appropriately for the weather.  The schedule is as follows:  November 12, 
December 10, January 14, February 11 and March 11. 

 

BELFAST BAY WATERSHED COALITION NOVEMBER GEOLOGY WALK 

 
BELFAST, MAINE. Join the Belfast Bay Watershed Coalition for a Geology Walk on Sunday, 
November 13, with geologist Brooks McKinney.  Meet at Head of Tide Preserve in Belfast at 
10:00 am, conserved by Coastal Mountains Land Trust. The Sunday hike avoids hunters during 
deer hunting season, however, wearing blaze orange clothing is recommended.  Bring water, a 
snack, a warm layer, and rain gear. The walk will last approximately 2.5 hours.   For more info 
please contact 207-338-1147.  To learn more about the Belfast Bay Watershed Coalition visit 
belfastbaywatershed.org 
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